

27th November 2017

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Miss Rachael Toolan B Mus, PG Dip. Perf. Head of Music enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parents,

Re: Celebration of Christmas, Thursday 7th December 7pm

This is to inform you of the arrangements for our 'Celebration of Christmas' which will take place in the Cathedral on Thursday 7th December. All Junior School pupils from Years 3-6 will be performing in this event.

Pupils should arrive at school no earlier than 6.30pm and no later than 6.45pm on that evening. Pupils will be escorted to the Cathedral and will also all return to school following the service – please do not take your child directly from the Cathedral, as they must be signed out from school. Pupils should arrive at school in uniform. They need to have a santa hat which should be brought into school by Wednesday 6th December and stored in their form rooms. Children in Year 6 will also need a cheap pair of sunglasses if possible – don't ask!

Please note that Evensong will be taking place in the Cathedral from 5.30pm and that we will need time to set up once this has finished. As a result, you are asked not to enter the Cathedral until we have indicated that we are ready for you to do so.

We look forward to seeing you at the Celebration. The children have been rehearsing hard and they are excited to welcome you to what promises to be a truly festive evening.

Yours sincerely,

artial Talan

Rachael Toolan Head of Music